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Visit http://www.dewartlake.org       

Dewart Lake Officers 

President: Ken Brehob   658-3636 

Vice Pres.:          Betty Busch                      658-4874 

Secretary: Chip Wallstead                658-4183             

Treasurer: Rebecca Tusing                658-3434 

Newsletter: Linda Jamiel                     658-9200 

Website:  Alex Barrett                     658-4895 

Lane Directors 

Lanes 1, 2, 25 Alex Barrett                      658-4895 

Lanes 3,4            Betty Gagliano                 482-3658 

Lane 5                 Roger Saxon                     658-5563 

Lane 6                 Ed Gooding                       658-0130 

Lane 7,8,9, Nicole Miller  529-4273        

Lane 10               Sue Lenz                    708-301-8371 

Lane 11                Vacant 

Lane 12                Vacant 

Lanes 13              Dennis Prezbindowski  658-4393 

CR 1000*  Dave Smith                     658-4594 

Camp Logan Jeff Kelsheimer                457-2841 

Lane 15                Dennis Pressler               457-8608 

Lane 16                Peggy Arnett                    457-5444 

Lane 17                Evon Foyle  658-3969 

DeFreese Rd**  Ralph Blust                       658-9408 

Lanes 18 A,B Jeff Drummond                528-0632 

Lanes 18 C,D Betty Busch  658-4874 

Lanes 19, 20 Vacant                 

Lane 21               Chuck Raney                    658-4663 

Lane 22                Andy Brown  658-9746 

Lane 23                Linda Jamiel  658-9200 

Lane 24                Chip Wallstead                658-4183              

* Between Lanes 12 & 13                         All (574) Area Code 

** Between Lanes 17 & 18 

 

FLOTILLA 

The flotilla will be held on July 5th at 1:45 p.m.  All boats 

will meet at the boat ramp for judging, and then tour 

the lake.  First prize is $100 - Second Prize is $50, 

and Third Prize is $25.  The theme is patriotic to honor 

our country, or armed forces or police, fire fighters and 

emergency personnel.  We would like to see a good 

turnout of decorated boats to keep this event going in 

the future.  Please contact Rebecca Tusing at 658-3434 

to enter and to receive additional information. 

                                               EVENTS FOR 2014                                     

EVENT                                 CHAIRPERSON                   DATE 

ROAD CLEANUP                LARRY SHEETS               APRIL 12TH 

LAKE GARAGE SALE          LINDA JAMIEL               MAY 10TH                                 

ANNU                                  KEN BREHOB                 JUNE 8TH 

GOLF OUTING                   JANET & TOM ROTH    JUNE 9TH 

CHICKEN BBQ                    KEN BREHOB                 JUNE 14TH        

FLOTILLA                             REBECCA TUSING          JULY 5TH                                   

__________________________________________________ 

*******ANNUAL MEETING******** 
     The DLPA Annual Meeting and Luncheon will be held 

on Sunday, June 8th at Quaker Haven Activity Center 

on Lane 16.  All lake residents are invited.  The 

luncheon will begin at 1:00 p.m. and the meeting at 

2:00 p.m.  The entree and beverages will be provided.  

Please bring a side dish or dessert to share. 

     Jed Pearson, Fish Biologist from the Dept. of Natural 

Resources will speak.  He will bring us current info 

regarding the health of the lake's fish and fish stocking. 

     The election of new Officers will be held.  The 

following DLPA members have volunteered to have 

their names placed on the ballot:   Vice Pres. -Betty  

Busch - Secretary - Chip Wallstead -Treasurer - Rebecca 

Tusing.  We are still in the process of finding 

nominations for the Office of President.  If you are 

interested in serving on the board in any office, please 

contact Ralph Blust at 658-9408. 

     We also have Lane Director openings for lanes 10, 

11, 19 and 20.  If you are interested in becoming a 

Director please call Ken Brehob at 658-3636. 

_____________________________________________ 

GOLF OUTING FUNDRAISER 

The Annual Golf Outing will be held on Mon. June 9th 

at Maxwelton Golf Club in Syracuse.  If you have a 

foursome that would like to participate, please call Tom 

or Janet Roth at 457-2724 for additional info. 

____________________________________________ 

CHICKEN BBQ FUNDRAISER 

The Nelson's Golden Glow Chicken fundraiser will be 

held on June 14th at the Dollar General Parking Lot in 

Syracuse.  Chicken halves will be $6.00 and there will 

also be PitTators.  Pre-order tickets can be purchased 

from your Lane Director.  Please make sure you pick up 

your pre-ordered chicken before 11:30 a.m.  

 


